
The Football Association of Hong Kong, China Limited 
Tender Invitation 

 
The Football Association of Hong Kong, China Limited is a non-profit making 
company committed to enhancing the football development in Hong Kong, achieving 
the highest possible standards of football at all levels, and further heightening the 
governance of football sport. 
 
Tender is now invited as follows: 

Ref. number Particulars 

TR-2425-008 Evaluation on Hong Kong Youth Football Programs 

 
The tender will close at 12:00 noon on 6 March 2025. Interested parties who wish to 
request for a set of tender documents should forward their company name and address, 
together with the name, position and e-mail address of the contact person by email to 
davis.wu@hkfa.com and york.lee@hkfa.com. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the requirements of tender, please contact Mr. Davis 
Wu at 2193-7363 or email to davis.wu@hkfa.com.  
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